

Cave's Canopies & Steel Darrell Cave & Nathan Riddell 3612 S Meridian Rd Apache Junction, AZ 85120

Dear Darrell, Nathan, and Team,

We're so thankful for the help you provided at our newly acquired storage facility in Apache Junction. Your dedication to completing the project stood out most of all. Your team consistently showed up and kept on top of the job until it was completed.

We also needed help in fabricating light mounts for our facility. Your team jumped right on that task and had it done in a very timely manner. All the while, Nathan did an excellent job of keeping his crew on track and cleaning up as they went along.

Our entire experience was outstanding. We are so grateful to have worked with your company and hope to be able to use your services again! If there is somewhere we can leave you a 5-Star Review, please let us know! If you also enjoyed your experience working with us, please feel free to leave a review on Google, Yelp, Facebook, Sparefoot, or SelfStorage.com.

Sincerely,

Barry Raber President

Dan Brown

Area Property Manager

Lisa Rowen Property Manager